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House Bill 2504 

Students often register for courses with little insight into what the semester will 

look like, or check for details about their professor. With House Bill 2504, students 

are able to look at past course syllabi to see what was assigned in previous 

semesters, course evaluations from former students, as well as their professors’ 

curriculum vitae to gain a better understanding of their academic backgrounds.  

The Texas Legislature passed the Texas House Bill 2504 in 2009. These statutory 

provisions are now included in Section 51.974 of the Texas Education Code (TEC). 

This legislation requires institutions to provide the following information online for 

undergraduate courses within a week of the first class of each semester: 

1. a curriculum vitae (CV) for each instructor 

2. a syllabus for each class 

3. departmental budget information 

To conduct a search yourself, please use the following link to navigate to WTAMU’s House 

Bill 2504 website:  

House Bill 2504 Requirements | WTAMU 

https://capitol.texas.gov/tlodocs/81R/billtext/html/HB02504F.htm
https://www.wtamu.edu/about/information/house-bill-2504-requirements.html

